
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, DC 20426

March 30, 2007

OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS

Project No. 2149-131 – Washington
Wells Hydroelectric Project
Public Utility District No. 1 of Douglas 
County

Mr. William C. Dobbins, Manager
Public Utility District No. 1 of Douglas County
1151 Valley Mall Parkway
East Wenatchee, WA 98802

Reference: Comments on the Pre-Application Documents and Study Requests for 
the Wells Hydroelectric Project

Dear Mr. Dobbins:

Commission staff, after reviewing the Pre-Application Documents for the Wells 
Hydroelectric Project and the transcripts of our February 28, 2007, scoping meetings, 
have no additional comments or study requests at this time. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bob Easton at (202) 502-6045, or via
e-mail at robert.easton@ferc.gov.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Hill, Chief
Hydro West Branch 1

cc: Mailing List, Public Files
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